
   
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
www.CentralHudson.com 
 

                      June 10, 2022 
 
 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 
 

Re: Postponement of Proposed Changes Pending in Case 22-E-0124 
 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
In accordance with Commission rules, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or the 
“Company”) hereby files the following electric tariff supplement: 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

Supplement No. 126 
 

The purpose of this filing is to postpone until July 25, 2022 the effective date of the following tariff leaf 
which was initially filed on February 28, 2022: 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

13th Revised Leaf No. 120 
 

The request to postpone the above referenced tariff leaf was made by Staff at the NYS Public Service 
Commission in order to allow for additional time to address comments filed in Case 22-E-0124 by Charter 
Communications. The Company requests that the supplement becomes effective on June 30, 2022, on short notice.  

 
 The Company also requests a waiver of newspaper publication requirements of Public Service Law §66(12) 
(b) of the Public Service Law and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 for this filing. 
  
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Jay Tompkins at (845) 486-5203 or 
jtompkins@cenhud.com. 
 

        Yours very truly, 
 
        
        Christopher M. Capone 
          Executive Vice President 
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